
POST SEEDING FIELD 
WALK & COMMUNITY BBQ 

TO RSVP TEXT SAM J 0422 3322 12 OR KELLY 0409 060 065

 7 JULY @ 3:30PM - 5:15PM ONWARDS 
KOJANEERUP SOUTH 

Public event, all welcome

FIELD VISIT: SITE 1 

Time: 3:30 pm 

Location: Just West of 315 Stirling 

School Road (google maps pin =  

bit.ly/canolascf) 

Description: Hear from Reece 

Curwen on the logistics of growing 

the winter-type canola variety Hyola 

970. This crop was sown in October 

last year and has had three grazing 

events to date. The paddock is now 

being ‘locked-up’ and taken through 

to grain harvest, where Reece hopes 

it will yield similarly to standard 

spring-type canola varieties. Dan 

McGrath from Pacific Seeds will also 

be attending to talk about Hyola 

970 and other winter-type canola 

varieties in the pipeline.

FIELD VISIT: SITE 2 

Time: 4:15 pm 

Location: Goad Family Farm, 2987 

Chillinup Rd (google maps pin =  

bit.ly/clayscf) 

Description: SCF have started a new 
project investment with the GRDC to 
improve the Clay spreading efficiency 
in the local area. SCF members 
are well aware of the benefits of 
applying Clay to their sandy duplex 
soils. However, the methods of 
determining the amount of Clay 
required to successfully ameliorate 
each paddock are ad-hoc and based 
on guesswork. Therefore, there is a 
high risk of under or over-applying 
Clay, which is both inefficient and 
potentially ineffective. Daniel Fay 
and Nathan Dovey will explain the 
key factors a grower needs to know 
to determine how much Clay they 
should be applying to their soil. 
Additionally, Josh and Tony Goad 
will show us their new machine 
for spreading Clay made locally by 
NuFab in Western Australia. 

FINAL STOP – SOCIAL 
DRINKS AND BBQ 

Time: 5:15 pm onwards 

Location: Bradshaw’s place 3434 

Chillinup Rd

Description: Enjoy a BBQ and 

drinks on us while catching up with 

local farmers and friends. Bovitech 

Veterinary Services will provide an 

update on local, seasonally relevant 

animal health issues for sheep and 

cattle.
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